Subject: Howitt Road Planning Application 2021/3839/P

Dear Ms Henry

I strongly object to the proposed changes to Howitt Close.

Howitt Close is one of the architectural jewels of the area and it would be a great loss to change it in any
way.

We live in a conservation area which means we should be retaining the original beauty of the different
architectural styles which are represented in our neighborhood.

I'm also concerned that an extra story would substantially effect light levels and reduce the view of the sky.

The ongoing building works in the roads around are already an enormous strain on our homes in terms of
noise. We need some respite from continual alterations and building work.

This is a densely populated area and new dwellings would put more pressure on the area.

Many thanks for your consideration.



Bettina Metcalfe
58 Howitt Road



